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Addendum No. 1 

 
Below are questions/ clarifications that were received regarding this project as well as the City’s 

responses. This Addendum is and does become a part of the above-mentioned solicitation.  This 

addendum is issued to modify the subject solicitation as follows: 

 

1. What is the engineering estimate for this project? 

• Phase 1 – NW 24th Terr $231,750.00 

• Phase 2 – NW 89TH Place $275,841.40 

 

2. General contractor License is accepted? 

• Yes, One of the following licenses is required with in the bid submittal package: 

➢ Miami Dade County General Engineering Contractor 

➢ Florida State Certified Underground Utility and Excavation Contractor 

➢ Pipeline and/or other categories as applicable by Chapter 489 of the Florida 

Statutes or Miami Dade County Code Chapter 10. 

 

3. The pipes quotes from the supplier are valid only for 30 days. For February 2022 the price 

increase that is expecting is 10%-15%. Have you thought to handle this issue with an allowance? 

• The City is not able to predict material price fluctuations. The City will, however, attempt 

an expedited award of this project at the next City Council meeting in December.  
 


